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April 16, 2020 

 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 

 

 

RE: DE 19-057, Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy, Petition for Permanent Increase to Distribution 
Rates 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed please find an original and six paper copies of AARP New Hampshire’s 
Petition Requesting That Eversource Be Ordered to File Supplemental Testimony 
Regarding Impact of COVID-19 Crisis and Suspension of Temporary Rate Increase, 
which is being electronically filed in the above-referenced docket, in accordance with 
the Secretarial Letter of March 17, 2020 (Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements). 

Sincerely, 

 
Joseph G. Donahue 

JGD:apl 
Enclosures 
cc: Matthew Fossum, Esq., Eversource Energy 
 Daniel Venora, Esq. 

Office of the Consumer Advocate 


